
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS MEETING 

June 24, 2020 

 

The Electoral Board met at the office of the General Registrar to 

canvass the results of the June23, 2020 primary.  In attendance were 

Chairperson Barbara Breeden, Vice-Chair Carol Biscontini, Secretary Lee 

Pulling and Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett. 

Barbara Breeden called the meeting to order at 11:07am.  The 

provisional ballots were the first order of business. 

Precinct 101 had two ballots – Both ballots were counted and voted. 

Precinct 301 had one ballot – The ballot was counted and voted. 

Precinct 401 had one ballot – The ballot was counted and voted. 

Precinct 501 had one ballot – The ballot was counted and voted. 

Canvass of the precincts paperwork was the next order of business.  All 

of the ballot numbers and machine tapes matched and were correct.  

The Chiefs of 101, 302, and 501 were called in for missing signatures on 

envelopes and 301 to fill in blank paperwork. 

CAP was the next order of business.  The preliminary number of ballot 

votes reported were correct and matched tapes submitted. 

Barbara Breeden made a motion to adjourn at 3:00pm and it was 

seconded by Carol Biscontini. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


